

## The Law Society of Newfoundland and Labrador

P.O. Box 1028 St. John's, NL A1C 5M3

## Dear Law Society Members:

We have been asked by the Supreme Court of Newfoundland and Labrador, to circulate the following information regarding a tribute to the late Mr. Justice Kevin Barry.

A Tribute will be held for the late Mr. Justice Kevin Barry on **Friday, November 1**, **2013 at 10:00 a.m.** 

The Tribute will be held at **Supreme Court of Newfoundland and Labrador, Court House, 309 Duckworth Street, Courtroom No. 1.**